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Of Conroe 
September 2022 

EVENTS 

Hello families and thank you for reading our very first monthly family newsletter! A few updates and 

reminders! 

• Please pardon our dust a lot of renovations and improvements to the school are being 

made to bring it back up to standard!  

• Please do no park in the Kiss N Go circle if you feel like you will spend a little bit extra time 

in the classroom. If you guys do choose to use the Kiss N Go Circle, try to pull up all the 

way to give other parents room to park as well.  

o Between the hours of 6:45am-7:10am and 3:00pm-4:15pm it is not allowed to use 

the Kiss N Go because those are the timings our busses are loading and unloading 

for our school age children.  

o If your child rides the bus and will be out, we do request that we are informed 

ahead of time (before 1:00pm). It puts our bus drivers behind schedule.  

• Please walk your child all the way to their classroom and use the manual sign in sheet that 

are in each classroom or the kiosk up at our front desk. If you have not signed up for it, 

please ask someone in the front and they will help you with the setup process.  

• We have setup our new Automatic Bill Payment system as well! If you guys would like to 

sign up, please ask someone in the front to give you a form. We take out payments every 

week either Thursday night or Friday morning for the following week. We also do have a 

credit card machine but please be aware that it will charge a 2% fee on top of the amount 

you are paying. 

o For families that still use cash & check the tuition is due Friday for the following 

week. If tuition is not paid by Tuesday 10am a late fee is automatically applied to 

your account. After 3 consecutive late payments it will be mandatory to sign up for 

the Autopayment system. 

o If the child is absent for the entire week, 50% of the tuition is still due. If your 

child is only present for one day of the week the entire tuition would still be due.  
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9/5 (Monday) we will be 

closed for Labor Day. 

9/9 (Friday) is our 

Grandparents Day 

luncheon! Please RSVP by 

9/6 (a RSVP card will be 

sent out). 

10/14 is our Kids R Kids 

Fall festival!! Details to 

come soon! 

10/28 Halloween class 

parties and costume 

parade!! 

 

Look at our new sign 

outside our building! 
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• Please do remember to sign up for ProCare Engage we send important messages 

on the app about our center, and you receive updates on your children through the 

app. If you have not been able to sign up for the ProCare Engage app then please 

ask someone in the front to help assist you. 

• We would also greatly appreciate it if you guys could leave us a google review on 

our center! 

• Also please follow our new social media accounts to see pictures of your children 

and updates and reminders about what is going on in our center! 

▪ Instagram:KidsRKidsofConroe 

▪ Facebook:KidsRKidsofConroe 

▪ Website:www.KidsRKids.com/Conroe 

 

 


